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Start of construction works for Denmark Link Road 
from early March  

Community update | February 2023 
 
Transport for NSW (Transport) is continuing work on the North West Growth Area Road 
Network Strategy. Early and pre-construction works for the Denmark Link Road upgrade 
project are now complete, while utility investigations are ongoing.  
 

The main work is being delivered in five stages, with each stage taking between two to three 
months with some overlap between stages. The work has been staged to lessen the 
disruption to the community and traffic.  
 
We are ready to commence our Stage 1 works which will include construction of a new link 
road between Carlton Street and Denmark Road and between West Parade and Bridge 
Street. As part of this work, we will: 

 

• dig up existing topsoil and replace it with new materials 
• begin constructing the new drainage systems  
• build new boundary fences 

 

What are we doing? 

From Monday 6 March, we will be starting major work for the Denmark Link Road Project. 
This will include the use of graders, excavators, trucks and rollers to begin construction of a 
new road between Denmark Road and Carlton Street and between West Parade and Bridge 
Street.  
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Our work schedule 

We will be working between Carlton Street and Denmark Road and between West Parade 
and Bridge Street from Monday 6 March. This work will be carried out during the day. We are 
working towards finishing this first stage of the road upgrade by June, weather permitting.  
Our work hours are 7am - 6pm Monday to Friday.   

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance 
to surrounding residents and businesses by using non-tonal beepers on reversing vehicles 
and turning off machinery when not in use. 
 

Equipment used for these activities include heavy and light vehicles, rollers, excavators, 
graders, bobcats and hand and power tools.  

Traffic changes 

Most of the work will take place between Carlton Street and Denmark Road and between 
West Parade and Bridge Street. There will be minimal traffic changes during our work. In 
some instances, there may be traffic control in place where the new road will connect to 
existing streets and for the movement of heavy plant and machinery. Please follow the signs 
and traffic controllers’ directions.  Access to residential properties will always be maintained. 
 
For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  Thank you for your patience during this important work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the  
Dharug people as the traditional owners  
and custodians of this land and pays respect 
to Elders past and present. 


